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As a law-abiding gun owner. I’m very concerned about the restrictive nature of this 

bill and feel that it goes against the second amendment in both letter and spirit. 

Taking away gun rights for law abiding citizens will not do anything to make our state 

safer. There are upwards of 500k crimes stopped by citizens with guns. Please do 

not pass this bill on behalf of our rights and freedoms stipulated in the Constitution. 

Thank you.  

 

 


